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Lucia's Prime Minister
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The Prime Minister of Saint Lucia, Philip Joseph Pierre, was sworn in on Wednesday.

Havana, July 29 (RHC)--The First Secretary of the Communist Party of Cuba and President of the
Republic, Miguel Díaz-Canel Bermúdez, congratulated on Thursday, through his Twitter account, the
Prime Minister of Saint Lucia, Philip Joseph Pierre, on the occasion of his swearing-in ceremony.

In his tweet, on behalf of the Government of the Island, the Cuban leader wished Philip J. Pierre success
in his new functions while ratifying the will to continue expanding the relations of fraternity and
cooperation between the two countries.

"We ratify the will to continue expanding relations between our countries," said the Cuban President.



The leader of the St. Lucia Labor Party (SLP) was elected last July 26 among 45 candidates and will
serve for the period 2021-2026.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/265555-cuban-president-congratulates-st-lucias-
prime-minister
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